
SEHS SLT Minutes 

1/27/25 

The meeting commenced at 9:45 am in room 111. (this meeting was re-scheduled from 
earlier in January due to inclement weather) 

Copies of the November meeting minutes were reviewed and approved. 

Capt. Shearin read the old minutes.  The old meeting minutes were approved. 

Reports:   

A.  Kam Currie & Dana Osborne presented a sample for SE to look at adopting a Flex 
Time schedule where clubs, tutoring, new interest groups can meet.  Discussion 
occurred around lots of questions concerning this.  Each SLT member was to take 
this to their department for discussion.  Currie & Osborne will continue researching 
other schools who have something similar to get honest feedback on how/if this 
works.  SLT will continue conversations on this topic.  Admin will look to see if this 
can be discussed during a Faculty Meeting.  Mrs. Rich made a motion for SLT 
members to take this to their departments; 2nd by Mr. Rouse. 

B. TAC meeting:  Mitcham shared information from last meeting; new school calendars 
have been adopted for next school year; the next meeting is Jan. 30, 2025.  Ms. 
Simoncini will go in Mitcham’s place due to scheduling. 

 

Old Business 

- A. students carrying blankets-  discussion about students carrying/wearing 
blankets at school.  This will be left up to individual teachers in their classrooms; 
no action was taken to update the student dress code.   

- Mrs. Rich-  will serve as SLT Secretary for the remainder of the year 
- Charging for lost CB chargers-  Dr. Cox made a motion to approve charging for 

lost chargers, Mr. Cook- 2nd;  Rich will look into how we can tag the chargers so 
that we can inventory them 

 

New Business 

- Sr. Privileges-  dept.’s need to have discussion on the Sr. Privilege of being able to 
leave 4th block early; it is becoming an issue with underclassmen leaving at the 
same time 



- CTE final exams can’t be exempted 
- Exam exemptions:  Mrs. Fleure-Ritorto is in charge of exam exemptions now 
- Split coverage:  SLT members need to go back to their departments to review the 

policy & discuss how the current split coverage is working ; Dr. Cox, made a 
motion, Rich- 2nd 

 

Parent & Student Questions/Announcements 

- No parents were in attendance at the meeting 
- Aniya Coleman shared that SGA is cleaning the courtyard 

The meeting adjourned at 11:20 am. 

The next meeting is February 4 @ 8:15 in Room 111 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


